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I live in Mullumbimby I dont want this to increase in size ..they are lucky to even have this site ..the idea was for one small
 music festival  splendour in the grass not megga music festivals ..thats the only reason they got any initial support from the
 community in the first place ..actually very few people in the community actually supported it .. ..now its just money for
 international promotion companies....mega noise ...mega trafFIC.. mega problems .Tell the promoters they can go out west
 of the state somewhere where no one lives nearby  and the local community might get some benefit ...So are you with the
 people who live here or dont you care abut us ,,, thats the only relevant question..Len Bates   Mullumbimby 
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